
 

 

18 November 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to provide an economical and effective service to parents, I 
would like to inform you of some changes regarding the 2025 booklists which have been carefully 
refined to meet the needs of our teaching programs.   

Pre-kindy to Year 3 classes.  
A resource levy will be charged as part of your school fees, that will cover the costs of educational 
resources and stationary requirements. Therefore, no booklist of additional items are required. 
 
Years 4-6 
Booklists are required for students in Year 4 – 6. These are located on the Parent Portal with access 
through Parent Lounge and Parent Orbit App under the School Links tab. Please see below for 
further information and instructions regarding the ordering process. 

Our commitment to providing a high-quality education remains unwavering. If you have questions or 
would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Sincerely, 

 
Mrs Jacqui Wilmot 
Head of Primary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://mun-tass.scea.wa.edu.au/parentlounge/login.cfm
https://parent.tassorbit.com.au/client?name=Mundaring+Christian+College&application_id=muntass&tass_url=https://tass.scea.wa.edu.au/tassweb/&pl_url=https://mun-tass.scea.wa.edu.au/parentlounge/&code=muntass

